From:

Sent: Friday, 7 October 2016 1:49 PM

To: Agriculture and Environment Committee

Subject: Environmental Protection (Underground Water Management) and Other

Legislation Amendment Bill 2016

Categories: submission

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to express my concerns regards to the impacts of the introduction of the new legislation that has been passed in regards to the underground water management as per the bill of September 2016. This particular legislation aims mainly to coal mines in Queensland, and also for myself and my family.

I work for New Acland Coal and my family and the local townships rely on this mine for employment.

New Acland has always supported their employees as well as the local communities and if there were any more delays in obtaining approval for Stage 3 this would have significant impact on many people regarding employment and local business viability.

New Hope has always worked responsibly in regards to best practices and the willingness to work with the appropriate authorities in regards to obtaining approval for Stage 3.

Thank you for understanding my concerns.

Regards,

Robyn Herrmann

Administration Assistant

New Hope Group | New Acland Operations

T: +61 7 46948 838



The information contained in and accompanying this communication is strictly confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient/s. Consequently, if you have

received it in error, you must not use the e-mail, or the information in it, in any way. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication please delete and destroy all copies

and telephone the New Hope Group immediately.